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I have spoken to Charles Thompson of Savills. 
 
Tenders for fibre glass overlay have been invited, returning next week.  
 
We must await listed building consent. 
 
Holmes Chamber:- C.T. will find Michael Fountain's notes and arrange meeting with me, 
hopefully next week. 
 

- Cllr Robin Lovell  
 


